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24.06.2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to update you with our plans for staffing from September 2022.  

The Governors and I are delighted to announce the securement of Mr. Dylan Winstanley as 

class teacher for Y1/2 for the academic year 2022-23.  Mr. Winstanley is very excited about 

this new role and is really looking forward to meeting his new class.  Mr. Winstanley is a 

talented and well-respected teacher and we are delighted that he will continue to be part of 

our teaching team. 

As part of the Senior Leadership team and school SENCo, Mrs. Whittaker will continue to be 

released from class allowing her to focus on securing the very best provision for our SEND 

and vulnerable children. Mrs. Whittaker will also be covering PPA in Y1-6 - teaching 

Computing across school – this will ensure that PPA cover is high quality and delivered by a 

qualified teacher.  

The new school Deputy will be announced before the end of the academic year.  

SEPTEMBER 2022: Year Groups will be managed by the following teachers: 

 EYFS: Mrs. Davies.  Support Staff – Mrs. Orgill and Mrs. Shaw. 

 Y1/2: Mr. Winstanley with Mrs. Cliffe as Mentor.  Support Staff – Miss Shore. 

 Y3/4: Miss. Whitehead Support Staff- Mrs. Hitchen. 

 Y5/6: Mrs. Cliffe.  Support Staff – Mrs. Clarke, Mrs. Power, Mrs. Morris and Mrs. 

Hitchen. 

 PPA cover/SENCo/Nurture and Computing lead: Mrs. Whittaker 

There will be a ‘moving-up’ afternoons before the summer break so that children who are 

moving to a new class can meet their new teachers.  

We will be holding a ‘Meet the Teacher Evening’ at the beginning of the next academic year 

and will inform you of the date as soon as possible. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions. 

Best wishes, 

Sarah Annette 

Sarah Annette 


